
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

January 2018 

Dear Parents, 

Infant Music Festival 
 

As you are aware, the children are currently preparing for the Infant Music Festival which takes place at 

Runnymede Hall, SS7 1TF on Tuesday 13th March at 1.00 pm. 

 

The children will need to be in school at normal time on this day and we will travel together to the 

Runnymede by coach after an early lunch.  We should arrive back shortly after the end of school, approx.. 

3.15 pm. 

 

The children will need to wear smart school uniform (black trousers/skirt with black tights/black socks 

and black shoes or plimsolls, not trainers or boots please).   We will provide the children with a black 

school t-shirt, which they will change into at school.  As we are performing after lunch and sometimes 

don’t always look as smart as we do first thing in the morning, we ask for permission to brush your 

child’s hair and if long enough, we will braid it. 

 

Parents are welcome at the Runnymede, but need to buy a programme in advance.  We are limited to the 

number of programmes we can sell due to space limitations in the hall.   We can sell two programmes per 

family initially at a cost of £4.00 per programme.   We will sell programmes on a first come, first served 

basis.   This is to ensure all of our programmes are sold as this is vital income for the Festival. All 

programmes must be ordered by Friday 16th February.       If you would like to request further prog-

rammes, please indicate this on the reply slip and we will let you know if there are any spares available.  

Money for the programmes must be brought in with the slip and we will inform you if there are any spare 

and request payment then.   If you will not be attending, please return the signed slip to give permission 

for your child to attend. 

 

Thank you for all your support and the children look forward to sharing their hard work with you soon. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss. S. Goldsmith 

 

 

Infant Music Festival                      Please complete and return to Miss Goldsmith 

 

Child’s Name: ………………...………………………………………………  Class: …………………….. 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the Infant Music Festival on Tuesday 13th March  □ 

I would like to order 1 / 2 programmes and enclose £4.00/£8.00     □ 

I would like …………… further programmes if they are available. 

 

Signed: …………………………………………………….. Parent/Guardian 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No.  9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

http://www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk/

